
MAMMOTH LAKES, CA – The Mammoth Gran Fondo road bike ride hosted by 
the Mammoth Mountain Community Foundation (MMCF) will take place on 

Saturday, September 7, 2024 with over 1,500 cyclists expected to participate. 

The start and finish line of this road bike ride are located in The Village on Canyon 
Blvd. As a result, a section of Canyon Blvd between Lake Mary Rd and Hillside Dr 

will be closed from 5AM to 8PM. During this time frame, the bus stops in The Village 
on Canyon Blvd will be inaccessible, which will impact several public transit routes. 
The Mammoth Scenic Loop will also be temporarily closed from 8AM to 9:15AM. 

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGES TO THE STOPS ON THE 
FOLLOWING ROUTES FOR SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2024 

MAMMOTH BIKE PARK SHUTTLE 
NEW STOP: Pick-up/drop-off will be at stop #18 on Minaret 

Rd across the street from Old New York Deli.

LAKES BASIN TROLLEY (ESTA) 
NEW STOP: Pick-up/drop-off will be at the Village/Minaret stop in front of Toomey’s.

PURPLE/TEAL LINE (ESTA) 
NEW STOP: Pick-up/drop-off will be at the Village/Minaret stop in front of Toomey’s.

TOWN TROLLEY (ESTA) 
NEW STOP: Pick-up/drop-off will be at stop #18 on Minaret Rd across the street from 
Old New York Deli, as well as at the regular Village/Minaret stop in front of Toomey’s.  

Please welcome riders to our community by sharing the road and 
maintaining three feet between your vehicle and a cyclist at all times.

MAMMOTH GRAN FONDO  
TRAFFIC & TRANSIT ADVISORY FOR 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7, 2024

A full schedule of all road closures and traffic delays as well 
as more information about the Mammoth Gran Fondo road 
bike ride can be found online at MammothGranFondo.com. 

Contact Stuart Brown, Public Information Officer 
at (760) 965-3696 or call ESTA Dispatch at 
(760) 924-3184 for additional information.


